From: Amanda Gutzwiller [mailto:Amanda.Gutzwiller@lung.org] 
Sent: Thursday, April 04, 2019 10:56 AM
To: Dan Romero <DanRomero@ci.hercules.ca.us>; Roland Esquivias <REsquivias@ci.hercules.ca.us>; Chris Kelley <CKelley@ci.hercules.ca.us>; Gerard Boulanger <gboulanger@ci.hercules.ca.us>; Dion Bailey <DBailey@ci.hercules.ca.us>
Cc: Lori Martin <LMartin@ci.hercules.ca.us>
Subject: Request for Support for all Multi-Unit Housing Residents

Dear Hercules City Council,

Thank you for taking steps to protect residents from secondhand smoke in multi-unit housing.

Please see our attached letter. We are asking this council to modify the current proposed smokefree multi-unit housing ordinance to include all residences that are two or more units. By not including all multi-unit housing residences of two or more units, the city is creating a disparity between those who are privileged to live in larger complexes and those who live in smaller residences.

A uniform policy also provides all property owners with the same tools to handle drifting secondhand smoke complaints. A policy that does not include all multi-unit housing with two or more units would exclude some property owners from these important protections.

We hope that Hercules can join the other 56 communities across the state that have included all multi-unit housing of two or more units in their smokefree ordinance. Thank you again for your leadership in considering adopting strong smoking restrictions for multi-unit housing in the City of Hercules.

Best,
Amanda

Amanda Gutzwiller
Advocacy Manager | Greater Bay Area
Pronouns: she/her/hers
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333 Hegenberger Rd, Suite 450 | Oakland, CA 94621
O: 510-982-3053
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